
 

 

The Central Ohio Aviation community lost a great AMT this past weekend. Terry 

Joseph Huff, 56, passed away on January 20, 2019 after a long and courageous 

battle with cancer.   

Terry graduated from the Columbus Technical Institute Aviation Maintenance 

Technology program in September of 1983.  After graduation, he began his career 

as an aviation mechanic with Clydesdale Aircraft.  In 1993, he continued his career 

with PDQ Air Service, which later became Airnet II.  In June of 1999, he began 

adjunct teaching in the evening Columbus State Community College AMT program 

and continued teaching until August of 2018.   

Terry had many interests outside of aviation, including scuba diving, which he 

enjoyed immensely.  He is survived by his wife, Josie.  Terry will be deeply missed 

by friends and colleagues. 

   


